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Unlawful church entry investigated in Atchison 
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are investigating what’s reported as the unlawful entry
into a church.  

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the crime
occurred sometime between 4:30 Monday afternoon and 5:45 Tuesday evening at
the Ebenezer Baptist Church, located in the 800 block of Atchison’s Riley Street.  

The suspects, according to Wilson, damaged a pop machine and helped
themselves to snacks before getting away.  

No information is immediately known regarding whoever’s responsible, with
police seeking help from the public in order to solve the crime.  

Anyone with related information should contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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